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February 2020 
 
Dear Guidance Counselors, Educators and Scholarship Chairs: 
 
The Kobrin Family created the Kobrin Family Scholarship in 1990 to be awarded to a qualified student 
from Orange, Osceola or Seminole County who will be attending the University of Central Florida.  
Please note that this scholarship is only available to students of the Jewish faith. 
 
The scholarship is available to a qualified, full-time student in the amount of $2,500 per year for a 
maximum of four (4) years.  The student must maintain a 3.1 GPA (based on a 4.0 scale) each year in 
order to remain qualified for the scholarship. 
 
Enclosed you will find an application and a criteria/requirement sheet to distribute to your graduating 
Jewish students.  Please feel free to duplicate any of the materials. 
 
Students should return completed applications by April 30, 2020 to: 
 
Jewish Family Services (JFS Orlando) 
ATTN: Kobrin Family Scholarship 
2100 Lee Road 
Winter Park, FL 32789  
 
All information will be kept in strict confidence.  The committee looks forward to assisting deserving 
students in furthering their college education.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
either of us.  
 
Sincerely, 
       
 
 
Rosalie Levy     Philip Flynn III 
Scholarship Chairperson   Executive Director 
Jewish Family Services    Jewish Family Services 
407-622-7619     407-644-7593 

http://www.jfsorlando.org/

